# HEALTH (ARE FIRST CREDIT UNION

www.healthcarefirstcu.com | wecare@healthcarefirstcu.com Toll Free: 888-296-8728

## **Giving Thanks**

November usually makes me think of one thing.... turkey! My stomach is rumbling just thinking about my mom's turkey dinner... stuffing, mashed potatoes and gravy, green bean casserole, sweet potatoes, cranberry salad, and her homemade pie... YUM! But Thanksgiving has a much bigger meaning than all the delicious food... giving thanks. This is what makes Thanksgiving my favorite holiday. No matter what your life is like or what point you are at in life, there is always something to be thankful for that maybe we take advantage of sometimes. So this month, take some time to reflect and simply be thankful.

Here at the credit union we are truly thankful for each and every member we have. So we want to thank you for being a member with us!

Wishing you and your families a very safe and happy Thanksgiving!

# ED SPECIAL!

 $\begin{array}{ll} \text{1 year} = & 2.50\%_{\text{APY}}.\\ \text{2 year} = & 2.85\%_{\text{APY}}. \end{array}$ 

Effective October 29, 2018

\*APY = Annual Percentage Yield

- 1. Offer is subject to change or withdrawal at any time. Fees may reduce earnings.
- 2. Offer is available to members of HealthCare First Credit Union only OR to those who open a new account with HealthCare First CU by meeting membership criteria.
- 3. A minimum deposit of \$5,000 or more in new money must be deposited to receive the promotional APY. Not available for rollovers or transfers from other HealthCare First CU deposit accounts.
- 4. Early withdrawal penalty will be imposed, if applicable.
- Not available as fixed rate IRA.
- Not available for Public Funds.

## Breast Cancer Month

Breast Cancer Awareness Month is over and we are quickly making way to Thanksgiving! We had a very successful October raising money for breast cancer thanks to all of our generous members. We raised a total of \$1,500 that will be donated to the Joyce Murtha Breast Care Center and to the UPMC Altoona Breast Cancer Health Center. We owe a big thank you to all of our members who made donations, purchased shirts, voted in the pumpkin contest, and purchased chances on the fire pit. It was through your generosity that we are able to help fight breast cancer! We have the best members!!!

The fire pit was a huge hit among members and was very successful! The lucky winner of the fire pit filled with goodies was Belinda S. Again, thank you to everyone who purchased chances.

The Kid's Coloring Contest wrapped up on October 26, and we sure had a fierce competition from the entries we received. All of the entries looked AWESOME!!! Thank you to all of the kids who submitted a coloring page for the contest. The winner of the contest was Jasmyn, 8. We hope to keep doing fun activities like this for our younger members!

We really love doing fun things for all our members, especially when it's helping to raise money for such a good cause. Therefore, if you have any feedback on this year's events or any event we do throughout the year, please do not hesitate to reach out to Maria at maria@ healthcarefirstcu.com.

Any member that is enrolled in mobile capture and uploads a check for deposit MUST write "for mobile deposit

on the back of the check.



### **Odds & Ends**



#### **Donations for West End Lions Club**

Our offices are collecting old eveglasses and sunglasses for the Lions Club. They are especially in need of children's eyeglasses. Please feel free to drop off any of these items to any of our eight office locations. This is an ongoing project!

#### **Holiday Closings**

All of our offices and drive-ups will be closed on the following days:

Veteran's Day - Monday, November 12 Thanksgiving - Thursday, November 22 Christmas Eve - Monday, December 24 (Closing at noon) Christmas Day - Tuesday, December 25

#### Save the Date

The Red Out Night Hockey Game for Heart Month will be held on Friday, February 15, 2019. The game will be at 7 PM at the Johnstown War Memorial. Details will be coming soon!

#### Reminders

- Remember to make at least one transaction each year to keep your account active. If there are no transactions made on your account, it will become dormant.
- Please let us know if any of your contact information needs updated on your account. It is very important for us to have your most recent address, phone number and email address so we can make sure you always receive important information.
- If you would like to be added to our email list, let us know! We send out important alerts and credit union news and announcements.
- Members who are 55 and older can join our Senior Club at any time. Our little members age 12 and under are eligible for our Kid's Club. Sign up today and enjoy the perks!

## Festival Bus Trip



November 24,

2018

The itinerary is as follows: - Bus leaves from Station Medical Center at 9 AM (will pick up in Ebensburg if needed)

- Holiday Shop at Ogelbay at 12: 30 PM - Visitor's Center at 1:30 PM

Tour of Glass Museum at 2 PM

Tour of Mansion at 3:15 PM

- Good Zoo Winter Fantasy at 4:30 PM

- Tour of Lights at 6:15 PM

- Bus will return home at 8 PM

Please call any office to sign up or if you have any questions.

With the large amount of identity theft happening today, you can never be too careful with vour

Adults \$65

Children \$55



personal information. A great way to help you prepare against identity theft is to sign up with an identification protection company like Sherpa.

You can read more and sign up for Sherpa through the "Resources - Links" tab on our website. It's a very inexpensive way to protect yourself, your financials, and your identity against anyone pretending to be you! Remember... Never give anyone any of your financial or personal information!

Our Membership is open to anyone working in the healthcare industry in Blair, Cambria or Somerset county. Immediate family members of current members are also invited to join us. We have eight conveniently located offices in Johnstown, Davidsville, Altoona and Martinsburg. Once you become a member with us, you are always a member! Become a part of our family today!

"Like" us on facebook for the latest updates from your credit union!



\$100 CASH REWARD WITH EACH NEW LINE\*

Another BENefit of membership!

Visit LoveMyCreditUnion.org/Sprint to calculate



